
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Ref: SKg/DEs 
 
 
October 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 7 Form Tutors Parents Evening on Thursday 18th 
October 2018.  
 
The evening will run from 4.00pm to 6.30pm.  This week, your child will be given an 
appointment sheet to make an appointment with their form tutor. 
 
The event will be held in the Sixth Form Centre and staff will be on hand to assist if required. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your child to this important event to discuss their 
progress in school 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

               
           
 
Mr S King and Mrs D Edwards 

 
 


